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Dear Board of Supervisors,

Please protect the general plan language that protects our environment. [ am very

concerned about changing the word "must" in several places to "when feasible". Approving
such a change will eliminate responsibility for these protections that would serve to protect us
all. Nature should be guaranteed rights of her own, but in our system it is the people who
must protect nature and speak for her.

Many thanks,

Loni Kate English
Santa Paula Resident
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